
 

 
Aloha Class of 2020 'Ohana, 
  
Kūkākūkā meetings for parents of 11th grade students are an important and necessary 
part each school year.  The purpose of our Kūkākūkā discussions is to establish and 
reinforce the expectations of our students so that they develop good character, 
citizenship and respect for one another. Grade level and College Counselors will also 
be there to discuss what is required of your student throughout the next two years. 
  
Please take a few moments to read the following: 
  
Letter from Po'o Kumu, Mrs. Debbie Lindsey  

Kūkākūkā Meeting Schedule  

This is a required meeting for ALL junior parents and will last approximately 75 minutes. 
Consequence for non-attendance is that your child will not be able to attend the 
second quarter of classes. Please arrange your schedule to attend one of the 
meetings. 

Please be on time as doors will close 10 minutes after the meeting starts.  

Please contact Laurie Waracka at 842-8177 or lawarack@ksbe.edu if you have any 
questions. 

Mahalo! 

 


